To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council

From: Wendy Mis, Clerk-Treasurer

Date: October 4, 2021

Re: Ordinance 1838, Additional Appropriations (2)

Ordinance 1838 was introduced at the September 20, 2021, meeting and had first reading. There are five funds seeking additional appropriations. Each is considered "Reporting Only" by the Department of Local Government Finance (DLGF).

The procedure for securing the additional appropriations requires a public hearing, scheduled for this evening, and the adoption of an ordinance by the Town Council. The DLGF does not approve or deny the additional appropriations for "reporting only" funds. Upon passage of the ordinance, the additional appropriations will be in effect. The information will be forwarded to the DLGF for reporting purposes but no determination will be made.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

Conduct a public hearing on the proposed additional appropriations. By motion and roll-call vote, approve introduced Ordinance 1838 as presented.